

Mayor David M. Miller

Deputy Mayor
Lawrence Chaleff

Trustees
Martin Adickman
Jane Krakauer
Matthew Ellis

Clerk-Treasurer
Danielle Pennise

Deputy Clerk/Court Clerk Eileen Clancy

Legal Counsel
Andrea Tsoukalas Curto

Building Inspectors Raffaella Bertucci, R.A. Robert Rockelein

IMPORTANT NOTICE

May 13, 2022

Dear Residents,

The Village Tennis Courts will open on Saturday, May 14, 2022 (weather permitting).

Tennis courts are open daily from 9 A.M. to 8 P.M. (courts are closed for maintenance from 2 P.M. to 3 P.M.).

General Rules:

- Guests are permitted to play only when a host resident is a player on the courts.
- Do not use courts if they are wet.
- · Flat bottom tennis shoes must be worn.
- Please sweep courts and lines from net to baseline after play.
- No food permitted in or around tennis courts.
- Place all garbage in the garbage cans when departing the courts.
- Dogs are not permitted on the courts.

COVID-19 Guidelines:

General precautions should be taken to maintain social distancing and reduce potential exposure.

If you have any questions, please contact Village Hall at (516) 482-8246.

Thank you.

David M. Miller Mayor